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Comments: Forest Plan revision for Cibola National Forest

 

Hello,

 

I would like to express my unqualified support for increased wilderness in New Mexico under this plan, in all

areas of the Cibola National Forest. Many of the proposed areas are fragile and potentially subject to resource

development. Wild, roadless lands on the Cibola National Forest are essential to wildlife conservation, recreation

and New Mexico's heritage. Only 2% of New Mexico is protected as federally designated wilderness, which is the

smallest amount of any western state. We need permanent protections for New Mexico's wildlands. My family

and friends frequently use these areas for recreation.

 

Thank you.

 

Robert C. Lee

 

4220 Mackland Avenue NE

 

Albuquerque, NM 87110

 

505-550-9701

 

 

 

 

 


